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West Greene FFA Alumni Minutes
	The West Greene FFA Alumni meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on October 10, 2013 with President Vera Ann Myers in the chair. President Myers welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
The Secretary’s Report was presented and passed unanimously.
Phyllis Lamons, Chapter Treasurer, gave the treasurers report with $2,748.38 in savings and $3272.35 in checking. Motion was made by Janet Wampler and the vote passed unanimously to accept the report. Chad Wampler also turned in  the lemonade money made at the Yard Sale and it was $25.16.
The next item was the Gator sales. It was discussed concerning who would sell tickets at the next home game. Chad and Doug Wampler would sell tickets at the next game. 
The live auction will take place on October 24, 2013 at 6:00 pm. Chad Wampler had spoken to 2 or 3 people about auctioneering. Chase Murray will provide PA system that night for auction. Items need to be brought as early as possible to be put into order for the program. Teresa Orr volunteered to organize lot numbers on items that night. 
Mr. Short updated the Alumni on County wide FFA Auction held on October 7th and stated that altogether the chapters made$4500.00 on the auction. Also on October 3 at 6:00 was the chapter cookout and hayride at the school, 62 students were in attendance and they all had a good time. National Convention is October 29-November 2 and we had 11 students going along with Mr. Short, Mr. Murray and Sarah Murray. Mr. Murray told of a trip that the Agriscience classes were taking to Johnson Co. High School on October 18th to visit their Aquaculture Facility and also that the Parliamentary Procedure CDE team had began practice. 
West Greene FFA President, Ethan Myers, gave a report that the chapter raised $746.00 at the Haunted Hay Ride the students going to National Convention did at Myers Pumpkin Patch.
The By-laws Committee was asked if they had any information to report, and they had no progress to report. 
Next meeting will be held on November 12, 2013 at 7:00pm at the West Greene Agricultural Building.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:34pm.

Respectfully Submitted, 
Chase Murray
WGHS FFA Alumni Secretary
image1.jpeg




